TSG-SA Working Group 1 (Services) #6
TSG S1 (99)1071

San Diego, USA 29th Nov – 3rd Dec 1999


Source:
3GPP SA WG1

To:

3GPP RAN WG3

Cc:

3GPP CN WG1

Title:
Reply to LS on Common Identification for Relocation Co-ordination
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3GPP SA WG1 acknowledges reception of the LS concerning relocation co-ordination in the case of emergency calls.

3GPP SA WG1 would like to clarify that currently no requirement exists for PS emergency calls. 

As a result, the current solution for relocation co-ordination is seen as adequate also for emergency calls.

